Having trouble viewing or want to print this email? Click here.



## News & Notes from the Episcopal Diocese of Pittsburgh



## 2024 Diocesan Convention Evaluation Form

Thank you for attending this year's Diocesan Convention!

We, the Convention Planning Team, would appreciate if you could take a couple minutes of your time and complete our evaluation form <u>available here</u>.

Click here for the evaluation form

or visit:

https://episcopalpgh.wufoo.com/forms/2024-convention-evaluation-form/

We do appreciate everyone's candid comments.



Episcopal Diocese of Pittsburgh | 325 Oliver Avenue Suite 300 | Pittsburgh, PA 15222 US